
 
 

 

 
Become dinner buddies with an international PhD 

Invitation to join Internationalize with Us 
Once again Studenterhus Aarhus and Aarhus University are organizing Internationalize with Us is - a dinner 
club for you and an international PhD student and possibly your families.  
You invite the PhD student for dinner at your home at least four times throughout the year and on top of that we 
will do five events for everybody in the program. By participating you will help a new citizen get knowledge of and 
insight into the Danish culture and lifestyle, you get a chance to meet new people, and you contribute to the 
internationalization of Aarhus. 
 
Commitments 

- Kick-off event: Thursday the 1st of May 18:30-20:30 (everyone in the program) at Studenterhus Aarhus 
where you will meet your match and we have dinner and socialize. *obligatory 

- 4 dinners minimum throughout 2025 – hosted by either you or the PhD student 
- Visit at Aarhus University: Thursday the 18th of June 16:30-19:00 (everyone in the program) – a historic 

walk in the university park  
- Company Visit: Wednesday the 17th of September 17:30-20:00  (everyone in the program) at your or a 

fellow participants company 
- Drop-in Friday Bar: Friday the 24th of October 16:00-18:00 (everyone in the programme) at 

Studenterhus Aarhus 
- Final event: Wednesday the 28th of November 17:30-20:00 (everyone in the program) dinner and 

goodbyes *obligatory 

Former participants say: 

- ”It pleases me that we as a company get the opportunity to collaborate with internationals in Aarhus.” 
- “It sheds new light on aspects of everyday life, and it has been fun for my two children too.” 
- “We get along really well with our match and keep meeting – because it’s hyggeligt, not because we’re 

obligated to.” 
- “Thank you! Now I have Danish friends!” 

 
Sign up: 
Send an email to Tenna Duch Schaldemose, Head of Partnerships at Studenterhus Aarhus:  
tenna@studenterhusaarhus.dk no later than Sunday the 21st of April. Once you’ve signed up you will receive a 
questionnaire that we ask you to answer so we can find you the best possible match. You will meet your match at 
the kick-off event on the 1st of May. 


